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Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 17:03
To: circulareconomy
Subject: Vodafone submission - Circular Economy Strategy Consultation
Attachments: Vodafone Ireland submission_Circular Economy Strategy consultation_20210611.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Attached please find a response from Vodafone Ireland to the Circular Economy Strategy Consultation.   
 
Should you have any queries or questions related to the submission, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly.  We look forward to engaging further and more comprehensively on this important policy area.   
 
You might confirm receipt of this email and response, by return email.   
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon.   
 
Kind regards 
Rob  
 

 

Robert Marshall 
Senior Public Affairs Manager 
Regulation & Public Affairs 
+353 87 6478542 
robert.marshall1@vodafone.com 
 
Vodafone Ireland Limited, Registered Office: 
MountainView, Leopardstown, Dublin 18, Registered in 
Ireland: No. 326967 
 
vodafone.ie 
 
Together we can 
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